
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This month’s Birthdays!  

 

1st Evelyn 

6th Peggy 

8th Jo 

10th Cynthia 

18th David 

31st Carol 

  

 

 

The residents are really loving our theme days! 

It’s so nice to see everyone dress up and join in! 

www.facebook.com/Oxendonhousecarehome 

The Coronavirus has restricted certain things, including visits 

from friends and family members.  

The residents and staff chose to show their appreciation to 

visiting medical professionals and delivery drivers. 

Although it doesn’t make up for face to face conversations, 

the residents who have used skype to speak to friends and 

family have largely enjoyed the experience of being able to 

see and speak to loved ones.  

Thank you to all family members for their patience in this 

time. 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Throughout the 

month the 

residents enjoyed 

lots of different 

activities.  

Tai Chi is a great 

way to get 

everyone moving.   

 

A massive 

THANK YOU to 

The Horsebox Ice 

Cream Company 

who stopped off 

at Oxendon so 

everyone could 

have some 

delicious ice 

cream!


